
Dear Editors and Reviewers: 

Thank you for your letter and the reviewers’ comments concerning our manuscript No. 80204 

entitled “Radiomics: Status quo and future challenges”. We are honored to know the reviewers liked 

this manuscript and put forward valuable opinions and suggestions. Those comments are all very 

helpful for revising and improving our paper. In our related radiomics studies, we strictly keep the 

patient's personal privacy confidential according to the requirements of the Ethics Committee. At 

this stage, it is forbidden to sell the data to the companies dedicated to AI development. Therefore, 

we did not elaborate on the relevant contents in this article. However, this may be the trend in the 

future and we will try it in a legal way. Thanks again to the hard work of the editors and reviewers! 

 


